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BEL Continues to Work on Restoring Power in the City of Belmopan 
 
Belize Electricity Limited’s (BEL) work crews continue to work on restoring power to the City 
of Belmopan, following an unscheduled power interruption at 7:00 a.m. today. 
 
The outage is the result of a failed power transformer at the substation serving the area. 
 
Work crews are in the process of replacing the power transformer and the Company now 
projects that the power supply will be restored to the area by midnight. 
 
BEL apologizes for any inconvenience caused by this extended and unscheduled power 
interruption.   However, the Company assures customers that its work crews are in the field 
making every effort to restore power supply as soon as possible. 
 
The Company will provide another update on the progress of works at 4:00 p.m.  
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